
PROJECT NO. CMAQ-3718(252) 
GREENWAY AND ROAD DIET ON  

RICHARD ARRINGTON JR. BOULEVARD FROM 15TH AVE. 
SOUTH TO VALLEY AVE.  

JEFFERSON COUNTY, ALABAMA 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT  

This project proposes a roadway configuration 
to improve connectivity between the City of 
Birmingham and the City of Homewood.  The 
proposed design will accommodate multiple 
modes of transportation - vehicular, bicycle, 
and pedestrian. 

The project corridor is approximately 3,700 feet 
long, demographically mixed, with rolling terrain 
and a concentration of development.  

The proposed Greenway will consist of a 12’ 
wide concrete urban trail along the west side of 
the roadway from 15th Avenue South to Valley 
Avenue and include lighting.  

The project will reduce vehicle travel lanes from 
the existing 4 lanes to 2 lanes with a center left - 
turn lane.  

The project is adjacent to, and will improve 
access to, the City of Birmingham’s Vulcan Park. 

 

For more information and comment form visit: 
www.ALDOTinvolved.com   

Due to COVID-19 precautions paper comment 
forms are available by appointment only. Please 
contact Sandra Bonner at (205) 581-5725 to  
schedule. 

  Submit comments: 
 
      Email:  rajblvd-greenway@dot.state.al.us   
   
      Voicemail:  (205) 327-4944 

        Please limit your comment to 3 minutes. 

The deadline to submit comments is March 4th, 2022.  

Mail comments to:  

Alabama Department of Transportation 
             East Central Region 
             P.O. Box 2745 
             Birmingham, AL 35202-2745 
             Attn: Sandra F.P. Bonner 
 

 


